
1

Sheree Kansas

From: Webmaster
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 12:54 PM
To: CityClerk; Sheree Kansas
Subject: City of Chula Vista: City Council Meeting Comments

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: City Council Meeting Comments

Date Time: 03/ 16/2020 12:53 PM

Response 14

Submitter ID: 73133

IP address: 2607:fb90:581:fe1d:e1ea:ed0e:7bd6:df0

Time to complete: 3 min. 2 sec.

Survey Details

Page 1

Please use this form to submit comments on items that appear on the City Council's agenda or general comments to be

provided to the City Council. Comments submitted up to 30 minutes prior to a Council Meeting will be provided as part of

the meeting. Comments submitted later will still be accepted, but will not be provided to the City Council as part of the

meeting.

All comments will be provided to the City Council and available to the public. If you have questions about using this form,

please email the City Clerk at cityclerk@chulavistaca.gov or call 619) 691 5041.

Council Meeting Date

03/17/2020

Is your comment related to an item that is on the agenda for the meeting date selected?

Yes

Page 2

Enter the agenda item number.

20 0112

What is your position on the item?

I support the item.



2



Page 3

Comments if any)

Any comments submitted will become part of the public record.

My name is Richard Dukes and I'm a Chula Vista resident. I support the Vision Zero goal to end all traffic fatalities and

serious injuries in Chula Vista because no loss of life is acceptable. However, Vision Zero needs to have a timeframe in order

to mean anything, otherwise there is no end in sight. Please update the Vision Zero resolution to add an end year when the

goal will be met. I support Vision Zero and ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries by 2030. Thank you!

The following information is optional, although we do request it for follow up purposes.

Name

RICHARD DUKES

City of Residence

Chula Vista

Page 4

Contact Information

This information will only be provided to staff and City Councilmembers; it will not be made available to the public.)

Address 1386 Serena Cir Unit 1

Phone number 619) 482 8240

Email address rdukes2012@gmail.com

Thank you,

City of Chula Vista

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™.Please do not reply directly to this email.



1

Sheree Kansas

From: Webmaster
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 12:56 PM
To: CityClerk; Sheree Kansas
Subject: City of Chula Vista: City Council Meeting Comments

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: City Council Meeting Comments

Date Time: 03/ 16/2020 12:55 PM

Response 15

Submitter ID: 73134

IP address: 2600:8801:a404:5500:9d73:af89:41f1:f439

Time to complete: 6 min. 19 sec.

Survey Details

Page 1

Please use this form to submit comments on items that appear on the City Council's agenda or general comments to be

provided to the City Council. Comments submitted up to 30 minutes prior to a Council Meeting will be provided as part of

the meeting. Comments submitted later will still be accepted, but will not be provided to the City Council as part of the

meeting.

All comments will be provided to the City Council and available to the public. If you have questions about using this form,

please email the City Clerk at cityclerk@chulavistaca.gov or call 619) 691 5041.

Council Meeting Date

03/17/2020

Is your comment related to an item that is on the agenda for the meeting date selected?

Yes

Page 2

Enter the agenda item number.

15

What is your position on the item?

I support the item.



2



Page 3

Comments if any)

Any comments submitted will become part of the public record.

My name is Juan Ramirez and I'm a Chula Vista resident. I support the Vision Zero goal to end all traffic fatalities and serious

injuries in Chula Vista because no loss of life is acceptable. However, Vision Zero needs to have a timeframe in order to

mean anything, otherwise there is no end in sight. Please update the Vision Zero resolution to add an end year when the

goal will be met. I support Vision Zero and ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries by 2030.

Thank you.

The following information is optional, although we do request it for follow up purposes.

Name

Juan Ramirez

City of Residence

Chula Vista

Page 4

Contact Information

This information will only be provided to staff and City Councilmembers; it will not be made available to the public.)

Address 175 Glenhaven Way

Phone number 619) 831 5450

Email address antonio_ramirez_mor@yahoo.com

Thank you,

City of Chula Vista

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™.Please do not reply directly to this email.



1

Sheree Kansas

From: Webmaster
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 1:42 PM
To: CityClerk; Sheree Kansas
Subject: City of Chula Vista: City Council Meeting Comments

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: City Council Meeting Comments

Date Time: 03/16/ 2020 1:42 PM

Response 16

Submitter ID: 73135

IP address: 2600:8801:a404:5500:9d73:af89:41f1:f439

Time to complete: 34 min. 25 sec.

Survey Details

Page 1

Please use this form to submit comments on items that appear on the City Council's agenda or general comments to be

provided to the City Council. Comments submitted up to 30 minutes prior to a Council Meeting will be provided as part of

the meeting. Comments submitted later will still be accepted, but will not be provided to the City Council as part of the

meeting.

All comments will be provided to the City Council and available to the public. If you have questions about using this form,

please email the City Clerk at cityclerk@chulavistaca.gov or call 619) 691 5041.

Council Meeting Date

03/17/2020

Is your comment related to an item that is on the agenda for the meeting date selected?

Yes

Page 2

Enter the agenda item number.

15

What is your position on the item?

I support the item.



2



Page 3

Comments if any)

Any comments submitted will become part of the public record.

My name is Marcia Gonzalez and I'm a Chula Vista resident. I support the Vision Zero goal to end all traffic fatalities and

serious injuries in Chula Vista because no loss of life is acceptable. However, Vision Zero needs to have a timeframe in order

to mean anything, otherwise there is no end in sight. Please update the Vision Zero resolution to add an end year when the

goal will be met. I support Vision Zero and ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries by 2030. Thank you.

The following information is optional, although we do request it for follow up purposes.

Name

Marcia Gonzalez

City of Residence

Chula Vista

Page 4

Contact Information

This information will only be provided to staff and City Councilmembers; it will not be made available to the public.)

Address Southwest Chula Vista

Phone number 619) 651 5053

Email address maqi9277@gmail.com

Thank you,

City of Chula Vista

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™.Please do not reply directly to this email.



1

Sheree Kansas

From: Webmaster
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 2:04 PM
To: CityClerk; Sheree Kansas
Subject: City of Chula Vista: City Council Meeting Comments

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: City Council Meeting Comments

Date Time: 03/16/ 2020 2:04 PM

Response 17

Submitter ID: 73137

IP address: 12.36.36.2

Time to complete: 2 min. 27 sec.

Survey Details

Page 1

Please use this form to submit comments on items that appear on the City Council's agenda or general comments to be

provided to the City Council. Comments submitted up to 30 minutes prior to a Council Meeting will be provided as part of

the meeting. Comments submitted later will still be accepted, but will not be provided to the City Council as part of the

meeting.

All comments will be provided to the City Council and available to the public. If you have questions about using this form,

please email the City Clerk at cityclerk@chulavistaca.gov or call 619) 691 5041.

Council Meeting Date

03/17/2020

Is your comment related to an item that is on the agenda for the meeting date selected?

Yes

Page 2

Enter the agenda item number.

20 0112

What is your position on the item?

I don't support or oppose the item.



2



Page 3

Comments if any)

Any comments submitted will become part of the public record.

My name is Alejandro Pena and I'm a Chula Vista resident. I support the Vision Zero goal to end all traffic fatalities and

serious injuries in Chula Vista because no loss of life is acceptable. However, Vision Zero needs to have a timeframe in order

to mean anything, otherwise there is no end in sight. Please update the Vision Zero resolution to add an end year when the

goal will be met. I support Vision Zero and ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries by 2030. Thank you.

The following information is optional, although we do request it for follow up purposes.

Name

Alejandro Pena

City of Residence

Chula Vista

Page 4

Contact Information

This information will only be provided to staff and City Councilmembers; it will not be made available to the public.)

Address 686 Colorado Ave

Phone number 619) 813 1390

Email address penalex07@yahoo.com

Thank you,

City of Chula Vista

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™.Please do not reply directly to this email.



1

Sheree Kansas

From: Webmaster
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 2:35 PM
To: CityClerk; Sheree Kansas
Subject: City of Chula Vista: City Council Meeting Comments

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: City Council Meeting Comments

Date Time: 03/16/ 2020 2:34 PM

Response 19

Submitter ID: 73139

IP address: 2600:8801:a404:5500:cdbc:7e7b:196b:fda8

Time to complete: 38 min. 36 sec.

Survey Details

Page 1

Please use this form to submit comments on items that appear on the City Council's agenda or general comments to be

provided to the City Council. Comments submitted up to 30 minutes prior to a Council Meeting will be provided as part of

the meeting. Comments submitted later will still be accepted, but will not be provided to the City Council as part of the

meeting.

All comments will be provided to the City Council and available to the public. If you have questions about using this form,

please email the City Clerk at cityclerk@chulavistaca.gov or call 619) 691 5041.

Council Meeting Date

03/17/2020

Is your comment related to an item that is on the agenda for the meeting date selected?

Yes

Page 2

Enter the agenda item number.

15

What is your position on the item?

I support the item.



2



Page 3

Comments if any)

Any comments submitted will become part of the public record.

My name is Jeannette Aguilar and I'm a Chula Vista resident. I support the Vision Zero goal to end all traffic fatalities and

serious injuries in Chula Vista because no loss of life is acceptable. However, Vision Zero needs to have a timeframe in order

to mean anything, otherwise there is no end in sight. Please update the Vision Zero resolution to add an end year when the

goal will be met. I support Vision Zero and ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries by 2030. Thank you.

The following information is optional, although we do request it for follow up purposes.

Name

Jeannette Aguilar

City of Residence

Chula Vista

Page 4

Contact Information

This information will only be provided to staff and City Councilmembers; it will not be made available to the public.)

Address Southwest Chula Vista

Phone number 619) 863 6205

Email address jeannette.aglr@gmail.com

Thank you,

City of Chula Vista

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™.Please do not reply directly to this email.



1

Sheree Kansas

From: Webmaster
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 2:44 PM
To: CityClerk; Sheree Kansas
Subject: City of Chula Vista: City Council Meeting Comments

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: City Council Meeting Comments

Date Time: 03/16/ 2020 2:44 PM

Response 20

Submitter ID: 73142

IP address: 2600:8801:a404:5500:ac17:8464:358d:d914

Time to complete: 1 min. 59 sec.

Survey Details

Page 1

Please use this form to submit comments on items that appear on the City Council's agenda or general comments to be

provided to the City Council. Comments submitted up to 30 minutes prior to a Council Meeting will be provided as part of

the meeting. Comments submitted later will still be accepted, but will not be provided to the City Council as part of the

meeting.

All comments will be provided to the City Council and available to the public. If you have questions about using this form,

please email the City Clerk at cityclerk@chulavistaca.gov or call 619) 691 5041.

Council Meeting Date

03/17/2020

Is your comment related to an item that is on the agenda for the meeting date selected?

Yes

Page 2

Enter the agenda item number.

15

What is your position on the item?

I support the item.



2



Page 3

Comments if any)

Any comments submitted will become part of the public record.

My name is Sonia Nunez and I'm a Chula Vista resident. I support the Vision Zero goal to end all traffic fatalities and serious

injuries in Chula Vista because no loss of life is acceptable. However, Vision Zero needs to have a timeframe in order to

mean anything, otherwise there is no end in sight. Please update the Vision Zero resolution to add an end year when the

goal will be met. I support Vision Zero and ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries by 2030. Thank you.

The following information is optional, although we do request it for follow up purposes.

Name

Sonia Nunez

City of Residence

Chula Vista

Page 4

Contact Information

This information will only be provided to staff and City Councilmembers; it will not be made available to the public.)

Address Harborside Neighborhood

Phone number 619) 451 0368

Email address Not answered

Thank you,

City of Chula Vista

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™.Please do not reply directly to this email.



1

Sheree Kansas

From: Webmaster
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 2:59 PM
To: CityClerk; Sheree Kansas
Subject: City of Chula Vista: City Council Meeting Comments

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: City Council Meeting Comments

Date Time: 03/16/ 2020 2:58 PM

Response 21

Submitter ID: 73144

IP address: 2600:8801:a404:5500:7de0:22a0:4988:8e32

Time to complete: 14 min. 21 sec.

Survey Details

Page 1

Please use this form to submit comments on items that appear on the City Council's agenda or general comments to be

provided to the City Council. Comments submitted up to 30 minutes prior to a Council Meeting will be provided as part of

the meeting. Comments submitted later will still be accepted, but will not be provided to the City Council as part of the

meeting.

All comments will be provided to the City Council and available to the public. If you have questions about using this form,

please email the City Clerk at cityclerk@chulavistaca.gov or call 619) 691 5041.

Council Meeting Date

03/17/2020

Is your comment related to an item that is on the agenda for the meeting date selected?

Yes

Page 2

Enter the agenda item number.

15

What is your position on the item?

I support the item.



2



Page 3

Comments if any)

Any comments submitted will become part of the public record.

My name is Mariana Pazarin and I'm a Chula Vista resident. I support the Vision Zero goal to end all traffic fatalities and

serious injuries in Chula Vista because no loss of life is acceptable. However, Vision Zero needs to have a timeframe in order

to mean anything, otherwise there is no end in sight. Please update the Vision Zero resolution to add an end year when the

goal will be met. I support Vision Zero and ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries by 2030. Thank you.

The following information is optional, although we do request it for follow up purposes.

Name

Mariana Pazarin

City of Residence

Chula Vista

Page 4

Contact Information

This information will only be provided to staff and City Councilmembers; it will not be made available to the public.)

Address Harborside Neighborhood

Phone number 619) 381 1721

Email address pazamaria398@gmail.com

Thank you,

City of Chula Vista

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™.Please do not reply directly to this email.



1

Sheree Kansas

From: Webmaster
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 3:10 PM
To: CityClerk; Sheree Kansas
Subject: City of Chula Vista: City Council Meeting Comments

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: City Council Meeting Comments

Date Time: 03/16/ 2020 3:09 PM

Response 22

Submitter ID: 73145

IP address: 2607:fb90:6727:9ba4:a80e:aba2:7a86:17ad

Time to complete: 3 min. 26 sec.

Survey Details

Page 1

Please use this form to submit comments on items that appear on the City Council's agenda or general comments to be

provided to the City Council. Comments submitted up to 30 minutes prior to a Council Meeting will be provided as part of

the meeting. Comments submitted later will still be accepted, but will not be provided to the City Council as part of the

meeting.

All comments will be provided to the City Council and available to the public. If you have questions about using this form,

please email the City Clerk at cityclerk@chulavistaca.gov or call 619) 691 5041.

Council Meeting Date

03/17/2020

Is your comment related to an item that is on the agenda for the meeting date selected?

Yes

Page 2

Enter the agenda item number.

20 0112

What is your position on the item?

I support the item.



2



Page 3

Comments if any)

Any comments submitted will become part of the public record.

My name is Diana Hinojosa and I'm a Chula Vista resident. I support the Vision Zero goal to end all traffic fatalities and

serious injuries in Chula Vista because no loss of life is acceptable. However, Vision Zero needs to have a timeframe in order

to mean anything, otherwise there is no end in sight. Please update the Vision Zero resolution to add an end year when the

goal will be met. I support Vision Zero and ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries by 2030. Thank you.

The following information is optional, although we do request it for follow up purposes.

Name

Diana Hinojosa

City of Residence

Chula Vista

Page 4

Contact Information

This information will only be provided to staff and City Councilmembers; it will not be made available to the public.)

Address 930 Mission Ave

Phone number 619) 942 6412

Email address ssgdiana@gmail.com

Thank you,

City of Chula Vista

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™.Please do not reply directly to this email.



1

Sheree Kansas

From: Webmaster
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 3:30 PM
To: CityClerk; Sheree Kansas
Subject: City of Chula Vista: City Council Meeting Comments

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: City Council Meeting Comments

Date Time: 03/16/ 2020 3:30 PM

Response 23

Submitter ID: 73146

IP address: 75.25.173.161

Time to complete: 3 min. 2 sec.

Survey Details

Page 1

Please use this form to submit comments on items that appear on the City Council's agenda or general comments to be

provided to the City Council. Comments submitted up to 30 minutes prior to a Council Meeting will be provided as part of

the meeting. Comments submitted later will still be accepted, but will not be provided to the City Council as part of the

meeting.

All comments will be provided to the City Council and available to the public. If you have questions about using this form,

please email the City Clerk at cityclerk@chulavistaca.gov or call 619) 691 5041.

Council Meeting Date

03/17/2020

Is your comment related to an item that is on the agenda for the meeting date selected?

Yes

Page 2

Enter the agenda item number.

20 0112

What is your position on the item?

I don't support or oppose the item.



2



Page 3

Comments if any)

Any comments submitted will become part of the public record.

My name is Jose Cervantes and I'm a Chula Vista native and homeowner. I support the Vision Zero goal to end all traffic

fatalities and serious injuries in Chula Vista because no loss of life is acceptable. However, Vision Zero needs to have a

timeframe in order to mean anything, otherwise there is no end in sight. Please update the Vision Zero resolution to add an

end year when the goal will be met. I support Vision Zero and ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries by 2030. Thank

you."

The following information is optional, although we do request it for follow up purposes.

Name

Jose Cervantes

City of Residence

San Diego

Page 4

Contact Information

This information will only be provided to staff and City Councilmembers; it will not be made available to the public.)

Address 853 Van Nuys St

Phone number 619) 305 7590

Email address joser.cervantes@gmail.com

Thank you,

City of Chula Vista

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™.Please do not reply directly to this email.



1

Sheree Kansas

From: Webmaster
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 3:31 PM
To: CityClerk; Sheree Kansas
Subject: City of Chula Vista: City Council Meeting Comments

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: City Council Meeting Comments

Date Time: 03/16/ 2020 3:30 PM

Response 24

Submitter ID: 73147

IP address: 2600:8801:a404:5500:7de0:22a0:4988:8e32

Time to complete: 3 min. 18 sec.

Survey Details

Page 1

Please use this form to submit comments on items that appear on the City Council's agenda or general comments to be

provided to the City Council. Comments submitted up to 30 minutes prior to a Council Meeting will be provided as part of

the meeting. Comments submitted later will still be accepted, but will not be provided to the City Council as part of the

meeting.

All comments will be provided to the City Council and available to the public. If you have questions about using this form,

please email the City Clerk at cityclerk@chulavistaca.gov or call 619) 691 5041.

Council Meeting Date

03/17/2020

Is your comment related to an item that is on the agenda for the meeting date selected?

Yes

Page 2

Enter the agenda item number.

15

What is your position on the item?

I support the item.



2



Page 3

Comments if any)

Any comments submitted will become part of the public record.

My name is Cecilia Perez and I'm a Chula Vista resident. I support the Vision Zero goal to end all traffic fatalities and serious

injuries in Chula Vista because no loss of life is acceptable. However, Vision Zero needs to have a timeframe in order to

mean anything, otherwise there is no end in sight. Please update the Vision Zero resolution to add an end year when the

goal will be met. I support Vision Zero and ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries by 2030. Thank you.

The following information is optional, although we do request it for follow up purposes.

Name

Cecilia Perez

City of Residence

Chula Vista

Page 4

Contact Information

This information will only be provided to staff and City Councilmembers; it will not be made available to the public.)

Address 1134 Tobias Dr. Chula VIsta CA 91911

Phone number 619) 779 0589

Email address Not answered

Thank you,

City of Chula Vista

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™.Please do not reply directly to this email.



1

Sheree Kansas

From: Webmaster
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 3:43 PM
To: CityClerk; Sheree Kansas
Subject: City of Chula Vista: City Council Meeting Comments

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: City Council Meeting Comments

Date Time: 03/16/ 2020 3:42 PM

Response 25

Submitter ID: 73148

IP address: 2600:387:8:5::a2

Time to complete: 21 min. 18 sec.

Survey Details

Page 1

Please use this form to submit comments on items that appear on the City Council's agenda or general comments to be

provided to the City Council. Comments submitted up to 30 minutes prior to a Council Meeting will be provided as part of

the meeting. Comments submitted later will still be accepted, but will not be provided to the City Council as part of the

meeting.

All comments will be provided to the City Council and available to the public. If you have questions about using this form,

please email the City Clerk at cityclerk@chulavistaca.gov or call 619) 691 5041.

Council Meeting Date

03/17/2020

Is your comment related to an item that is on the agenda for the meeting date selected?

Yes

Page 2

Enter the agenda item number.

20 0112

What is your position on the item?

I don't support or oppose the item.



2



Page 3

Comments if any)

Any comments submitted will become part of the public record.

My name is Noah Harris, and I am a Transportation Policy Advocate representing Climate Action Campaign. I am writing in

support of the Vision Zero goal to end all traffic fatalities and serious injuries in Chula Vista, because it is unacceptable that

our neighbors' lives are threatened by unsafe roads. It is essential that the Vision Zero resolution includes a year by which

the goal will be met, otherwise loss of life will only continue. Please update the Vision Zero resolution to end traffic fatalities

and injuries by 2030. Thank you.

The following information is optional, although we do request it for follow up purposes.

Name

Noah Harris

City of Residence

San Diego

Page 4

Contact Information

This information will only be provided to staff and City Councilmembers; it will not be made available to the public.)

Address 1215 1/2 27th Street, San Diego, CA 92101

Phone number 310) 562 8046

Email address noah@climateactioncampaign.org

Thank you,

City of Chula Vista

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™.Please do not reply directly to this email.



February 12, 2020

Mayor Mary Salas

City Councilmembers

City of Chula Vista

2764th Avenue

Chula Vista, CA 91910

Subject: Support for Vision Zero in Chula Vista

Dear Mayor, 

As a resident of Chula Vista, I urge the City Council to adopt the goal of Vision Zero. Vision Zero is the

goal of ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries and I agree that zero is the only acceptable

number of traffic fatalities and serious injuries that we should strive towards in Chula Vista. 

Chula Vista residents should not have to risk their lives while travelling by foot, bicycle, or car in our City. 

It is critical to prioritize safety improvements in the areas of greatest need. Traffic collisions

disproportionately impact vulnerable communities, including people of color, low income families, 
seniors, and children. 

Safe streets benefit the community as well as business. Studies show that people who bike to businesses

cumulatively spend more per month than people who drive. Increases in walkability result in higher

property values for homeowners. 

Strategies for reducing greenhouse gas emissions are directly tied to the need for safe streets. In

California, transportation is the largest contributor of GHGs at 39 percent. Any attempt to reduce

emissions must include making neighborhoods more walkable, bikeable, and transit -accessible. 

A key component of successful Vision Zero program is support from elected leadership. That is why I

urge the Mayor and City Council to support Vision Zero. 

Thank you, 



February 24, 2020

Mayor Mary Salas

City Councilmembers

City of Chula Vista

2764 1h Avenue

Chula Vista, CA 91910

Subject: Support for Vision Zero in Chula Vista

Dear Mayor, 

As a resident of Chula Vista, I urge the City Council to adopt the goal of Vision Zero. Vision Zero is the

goal of ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries and I agree that zero is the only acceptable

number of traffic fatalities and serious injuries that we should strive towards in Chula Vista. 

Chula Vista residents should not have to risk their lives while travelling by foot, bicycle, or car in our City. 
It is critical to prioritize safety improvements in the areas of greatest need. Traffic collisions

disproportionately impact vulnerable communities, including people of color, low income families, 
seniors, and children. 

Safe streets benefit the community as well as business. Studies show that people who bike to businesses

cumulatively spend more per month than people who drive. Increases in walkability result in higher

property values for homeowners. 

Strategies for reducing greenhouse gas emissions are directly tied to the need for safe streets. In

California, transportation is the largest contributor of GHGs at 39 percent. Any attempt to reduce

emissions must include making neighborhoods more walkable, bikeable, and transit -accessible. 

A key SpA+peZent of successful Vision Zero program is support from elected leadership. That is why I
Mayon and City Council to support Vision Zero. 
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February 24, 2020

Mayor Mary Salas

City Councilmembers

City of Chula Vista

2764th Avenue

Chula Vista, CA 91910

Subject: Support for Vision Zero in Chula Vista

Dear Mayor, 

As a resident of Chula Vista, I urge the City Council to adopt the goal of Vision Zero. Vision Zero is the

goal of ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries and I agree that zero is the only acceptable
number of traffic fatalities and serious injuries that we should strive towards in Chula Vista. 

Chula Vista residents should not have to risk their lives while travelling by foot, bicycle, or car in our City. 
It Is critical to prioritize safety improvements in the areas of greatest need. Traffic collisions

disproportionately impact vulnerable communities, including people of color, low income families, 
seniors, and children. 

Safe streets benefit the community as well as business. Studies show that people who bike to businesses

cumulatively spend more per month than people who drive. Increases in walkability result in higher

propertyvalues for homeowners. 

Strategies for reducing greenhouse gas emissions are directly.tied to the need for safe streets. In

California, transportation is the largest contributor of GHGs at 39 percent. Any attempt to reduce
emissions must include making neighborhoods more walkable, bikeable, and transit -accessible. 

A key component of successful Vision Zero program is support from elected leadership. That is why I
urge the Mayor and City Council to support Vision Zero. 

Thank you, 



Sam Hisp
t
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February 24, 2020

Mayor Mary Saias
City Councilmembers
City of Chula Vista
276 4"' Avenue Chula Vista, CA 91910

Subject Support for Vision Zero in Chula Vista

Dear Mayor and Councilmembers of the City of Chula Vista: 

As a resident of Chula Vista and the Executive Director of the San Diego Mountain Biking
Association represting our 1500 members, I urge the City Council to adopt the goal of Vision
Zero. Vision Zero is the goal of ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries and I agree that
zero is the only acceptable number of traffic fatalities and serious injuries that we should strive
towards in Chula Vista. 

Chula Vista residents should not have to risk their lives while traveling by foot, bicycle, or car in
our City. It is critical to prioritize safety improvements in the areas of greatest need. Traffic
collisions disproportionately impact vulnerable communities, including people of color, 
low-income families, seniors, and children. 

Safe streets benefit the community as well as businesses. Studies show that people who bike to
businesses cumulatively spend more per month than people who drive. Increases in walkability
result in higher property values for homeowners. 

Strategies for reducing greenhouse gas emissions are directly tied to the need for safe streets. 
In California, transportation is the largest contributor of GHGs at 39 percent Any attempt to
reduce emissions must include making neighborhoods more walkable, bikeable, and
transit -accessible. 

A key component of a successful Vision Zero program is support from elected leadership. That
is why I urge the Mayor and City Council to support. Vision Zero. 

Thank you, 

SusieUk h'- 
execubvedirector@sdmba. com

San Diego Mountain Biking Assocation
PO Box 881491, San Diego, CA 92169

A 501c3 Corporation #20- 1701837



February 12, 2020

Mayor Mary Salas

City Councilmembers

City of Chula Vista

27641h Avenue

Chula Vista, CA 91910

Subject: Support for Vision Zero in Chula Vista

Dear Mayor, 

As a resident of Chula Vista, I urge the City Council to adopt the goal of Vision Zero. Vision Zero is the

goal of ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries and I agree that zero is the only acceptable
number of traffic fatalities and serious injuries that we should strive towards in Chula Vista. 

Chula Vista residents should not have to risk their lives while travelling by foot, bicycle, or car in our City. 
It is critical to prioritize safety improvements in the areas of greatest need. Traffic collisions

disproportionately impact vulnerable communities, including people of color, low income families, 
seniors, and children. 

Safe streets benefit the community as well as business. Studies show that people who bike to businesses

cumulatively spend more per month than people who drive. Increases in walkability result in higher

property values for homeowners. 

Strategies for reducing greenhouse gas emissions are directly tied to the need for safe streets. In

California, transportation is the largest contributor of GHGs at 39 percent. Any attempt to reduce

emissions must include making neighborhoods more walkable, bikeable, and transit -accessible. 

A key component of successful Vision Zero program is support from elected leadership. That is why
urge the Mayor and City Council to support Vision Zero. 

Thank you, 



February 12, 2020

Mayor Mary Salas

City Councilmembers

City of Chula Vista

2764th Avenue

Chula Vista, CA 91910

Subject: Support for Vision Zero in Chula Vista

Dear Mayor, 

As a resident of Chula Vista, I urge the City Council to adopt the goal of Vision Zero. Vision Zero is the

goal of ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries and I agree that zero is the only acceptable
number of traffic fatalities and serious injuries that we should strive towards in Chula Vista. 

Chula Vista residents should not have to risk their lives while travelling by foot, bicycle, or car in our City. 
It is critical to prioritize safety improvements in the areas of greatest need. Traffic collisions

disproportionately impact vulnerable communities, including people of color, low income families, 
seniors, and children. 

Safe streets benefit the community as well as business. Studies show that people who bike to businesses

cumulatively spend more per month than people who drive. Increases in walkability result in higher

property values for homeowners. 

Strategies for reducing greenhouse gas emissions are directly tied to the need for safe streets. In

California, transportation is the largest,contributor of GHGs at 39 percent. Any attempt to reduce

emissions must include making neighborhoods more walkable, bikeable, and transit -accessible. 

A key component of successful Vision Zero program is support from elected leadership. That is why I

urge the Mayor and City Council to support Vision Zero. 

Thank you, 



February 12, 2020

Mayor Mary Salas

City Councilmembers

City of Chula Vista

27641h Avenue

Chula Vista, CA 91910

Subject: Support for Vision Zero in Chula Vista

Dear Mayor, 

As a resident of Chula Vista, I urge the City Council to adopt the goal of Vision Zero. Vision Zero is the

goal of ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries and I agree that zero is the only acceptable

number of traffic fatalities and serious injuries that we should strive towards in Chula Vista, 

Chula Vista residents should not have to risk their lives while travelling by foot, bicycle, or car in our City. 

It is critical to prioritize safety improvements in the areas of greatest need. Traffic collisions

disproportionately impact vulnerable communities, including people of color, low income families, 

seniors, and children. 

Safe streets benefit the community as well as business. Studies show that people who bike to businesses

cumulatively spend more per month than people who drive. Increases in walkability result in higher

property values for homeowners. 

Strategies for reducing greenhouse gas emissions are directly tied to the need for safe streets. In

California, transportation is the largest contributor of GHGs at 39 percent. Any attempt to reduce

emissions must include making neighborhoods more walkable, bikeable, and transit -accessible. 

A key component of successful Vision Zero program is support from elected leadership. That is why I

urge the Mayor and City Council to support Vision Zero. 

Thank you, 

1



February 12, 2020

Mayor Mary Salas

City Councilmembers

City of Chula Vista
2764th Avenue

Chula Vista, CA 91910

Subject: Support for Vision Zero in Chula Vista

Dear Mayor, 

As a resident of Chula Vista, I urge the City Council to adopt the goal of Vision Zero. Vision Zero is the

goal of ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries and I agree that zero is the only acceptable
number of traffic fatalities and serious injuries that we should strive towards in Chula Vista. 

Chula Vista residents should not have to risk their lives while travelling by foot, bicycle, or car in our City. 

It is critical to prioritize safety improvements in the areas of greatest need. Traffic collisions

disproportionately impact vulnerable communities, including people of color, low income families, 

seniors, and children. 

Safe streets benefit the community as well as business. Studies show that people who bike to businesses

cumulatively spend more per month than people who drive. Increases in walkability result in higher

property values for homeowners. 

Strategies for reducing greenhouse gas emissions are directly tied to the need for safe streets. In

California, transportation is the largest contributor of GHGs at 39 percent. Any attempt to reduce

emissions must include making neighborhoods more walkable, bikeable, and transit -accessible. 

A key component of successful Vision Zero program is support from elected leadership. That is why I

urge the Mayor and City Council to support Vision Zero. 

Thank you, 



February 12, 2020

Mayor Mary Salas

City Councilmembers

City of Chula Vista
27641h Avenue

Chula Vista, CA 91910

Subject: Support for Vision Zero in Chula Vista

Dear Mayor, 

As a resident of Chula Vista, I urge the City Council to adopt the goal of Vision Zero. Vision Zero is the

goal of ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries and I agree that zero is the only acceptable

number of traffic fatalities and serious injuries that we should strive towards in Chula Vista. 

Chula Vista residents should not have to risk their lives while travelling by foot, bicycle, or car in our City

It is critical to prioritize safety improvements in the areas of greatest need. Traffic collisions

disproportionately impact vulnerable communities, including people of color, low income families, 
seniors, and children. 

Safe streets benefit the community as well as business. Studies show that people who bike to businesses

cumulatively spend more per month than people who drive. Increases in walkability result in higher

property values for homeowners. 

Strategies for reducing greenhouse gas emissions are directly tied to the need for safe streets. In

California, transportation is the largest contributor of GHGs at 39 percent. Any attempt to reduce

emissions must include making neighborhoods more walkable, bikeable, and transit -accessible. 

A key component of successful Vision Zero program is support from elected leadership. That is why I

urge the Mayor and City Council to support Vision Zero. 

Thank you, 

D
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February 12, 2020

Mayor Mary Salas

City Councilmembers

City of Chula Vista

276 4th Avenue

Chula Vista, CA 91910

Subject: Support for Vision Zero in Chula Vista

Dear Mayor, 

As a resident of Chula Vista, I urge the City Council to adopt the goal of Vision Zero. Vision Zero is the

goal of ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries and I agree that zero is the only acceptable
number of traffic fatalities and serious injuries that we should strive towards in Chula Vista. 

Chula Vista residents should not have to risk their lives while travelling by foot, bicycle, or car in our City, 
It is critical to prioritize safety improvements in the areas of greatest need. Traffic collisions

disproportionately impact vulnerable communities, including people of color, low income families, 
seniors, and children. 

Safe streets benefit the community as well as business. Studies show that people who bike to businesses

cumulatively spend more per month than people who drive. Increases in walkability result in higher

property values for homeowners. 

Strategies for reducing greenhouse gas emissions are directly tied to the need for safe streets. In

California, transportation is the largest contributor of GHGs at 39 percent. Any attempt to reduce

emissions must include making neighborhoods more walkable, bikeable, and transit -accessible. 

A key component of successful Vision Zero program is support from elected leadership. That is why I
urge the Mayor and City Council to support Vision Zero. 

Thank you, 

v



February 12, 2020

Mayor Mary Salas

City Councilmembers

City of Chula Vista

276 4`h Avenue

Chula Vista, CA 91910

Subject: Support for Vision Zero in Chula Vista

Dear Mayor, 

As a resident of Chula Vista, I urge the City Council to adopt the goal of Vision Zero. Vision Zero is the

goal of ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries and I agree that zero is the only acceptable
number of traffic fatalities and serious injuries that we should strive towards in Chula Vista. 

Chula Vista residents should not have to risk their lives while travelling by foot, bicycle, or car in our City. 

It is critical to prioritize safety improvements in the areas of greatest need. Traffic collisions

disproportionately impact vulnerable communities, including people of color, low income families, 
seniors, and children. 

Safe streets benefit the community as well as business. Studies show that people who bike to businesses

cumulatively spend more per month than people who drive. Increases in walkability result in higher

property values for homeowners. 

Strategies for reducing greenhouse gas emissions are directly tied to the need for safe streets. In

California, transportation is the largest contributor of GHGs at 39 percent. Any attempt to reduce

emissions must include making neighborhoods more walkable, bikeable, and transit -accessible. 

A key component of successful Vision Zero program is support from elected leadership. That is why I

urge the Mayor and City Council to support Vision Zero. 

Thank you, 



February 12, 2020

Mayor Mary Salas

City Councilmembers

City of Chula Vista

276 4`h Avenue

Chula Vista, CA 91910

Subject: Support for Vision Zero in Chula Vista

Dear Mayor, 

As a resident of Chula Vista, I urge the City Council to adopt the goal of Vision Zero. Vision Zero is the

goal of ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries and I agree that zero is the only acceptable
number of traffic fatalities and serious injuries that we should strive towards in Chula Vista. 

Chula Vista residents should not have to risk their lives while travelling by foot, bicycle, or car in our City. 
It is critical to prioritize safety improvements in the areas of greatest need. Traffic collisions

disproportionately impact vulnerable communities, including people of color, low income families, 
seniors, and children. 

Safe streets benefit the community as well as business. Studies show that people who bike to businesses

cumulatively spend more per month than people who drive. Increases in walkability result in higher

property values for homeowners. 

Strategies for reducing greenhouse gas emissions are directly tied to the need for safe streets. In

California, transportation is the largest contributor of GHGs at 39 percent. Any attempt to reduce

emissions must include making neighborhoods more walkable, bikeable, and transit -accessible. 

A key component of successful Vision Zero program is support from elected leadership. That is why I

urge the Mayor and City Council to support Vision Zero. 

Thank you, 



February 12, 2020

Mayor Mary Salas

City Councilmembers

City of Chula Vista

27641h Avenue

Chula Vista, CA 91910

Subject: Support for Vision Zero in Chula Vista

Dear Mayor, 

As a resident of Chula Vista, I urge the City Council to adopt the goal of Vision Zero. Vision Zero is the

goal of ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries and I agree that zero is the only acceptable
number of traffic fatalities and serious injuries that we should strive towards in Chula Vista. 

Chula Vista residents should not have to risk their lives while travelling by foot, bicycle, or car in our City. 

It is critical to prioritize safety improvements in the areas of greatest need. Traffic collisions

disproportionately impact vulnerable communities, including people of color, low income families, 
seniors, and children. 

Safe streets benefit the community as well as business. Studies show that people who bike to businesses

cumulatively spend more per month than people who drive. Increases in walkability result in higher

property values for homeowners. 

Strategies for reducing greenhouse gas emissions are directly tied to the need for safe streets. In

California, transportation is the largest contributor of GHGs at 39 percent. Any attempt to reduce

emissions must include making neighborhoods more walkable, bikeable, and transit -accessible. 

A key component of successful Vision Zero program is support from elected leadership. That is why I

urge the Mayor and City Council to support Vision Zero. 

Thank you, 



February 12, 2020

Mayor Mary Salas

City Councilmembers

City of Chula Vista

276 4ch Avenue

Chula Vista, CA 91910

Subject: Support for Vision Zero in Chula Vista

Dear Mayor, 

As a resident of Chula Vista, I urge the City Council to adopt the goal of Vision Zero. Vision Zero is the

goal of ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries and I agree that zero is the only acceptable
number of traffic fatalities and serious injuries that we should strive towards in Chula Vista. 

Chula Vista residents should not have to risk their lives while travelling by foot, bicycle, or car in our City. 

It is critical to prioritize safety improvements in the areas of greatest need. Traffic collisions

disproportionately impact vulnerable communities, including people of color, low income families, 
seniors, and children. 

Safe streets benefit the community as well as business. Studies show that people who bike to businesses

cumulatively spend more per month than people who drive. Increases in walkability result in higher

property values for homeowners. 

Strategies for reducing greenhouse gas emissions are directly tied to the need for safe streets. In

California, transportation is the largest contributor of GHGs at 39 percent. Any attempt to reduce

emissions must include making neighborhoods more walkable, bikeable, and transit -accessible. 

A key component of successful Vision Zero program is support from elected leadership. That is why I

urge the Mayor and City Council to support Vision Zero. 

Thank you, 
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February 12, 2020

Mayor Mary Salas

City Councilmembers

City of Chula Vista

27641h Avenue

Chula Vista, CA 91910

Subject: Support for Vision Zero in Chula Vista

Dear Mayor, 

As a resident of Chula Vista, I urge the City Council to adopt the goal of Vision Zero. Vision Zero is the

goal of ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries and I agree that zero is the only acceptable
number of traffic fatalities and serious injuries that we should strive towards in Chula Vista. 

Chula Vista residents should not have to risk their lives while travelling by foot, bicycle, or car in our City. 
It is critical to prioritize safety improvements in the areas of greatest need. Traffic collisions

disproportionately impact vulnerable communities, including people of color, low income families, 
seniors, and children. 

Safe streets benefit the community as well as business. Studies show that people who bike to businesses

cumulatively spend more per month than people who drive. Increases in walkability result in higher

property values for homeowners. 

Strategies for reducing greenhouse gas emissions are directly tied to the need for safe streets. In

California, transportation is the largest contributor of GHGs at 39 percent. Any attempt to reduce

emissions must include making neighborhoods more walkable, bikeable, and transit -accessible. 

A key component of successful Vision Zero program is support from elected leadership. That is why I

urge the Mayor and City Council to support Vision Zero. 

Thank you, 



February 12, 2020

Mayor Mary Salas

City Councilmembers

City of Chula Vista

27641h Avenue

Chula Vista, CA 91910

Subject: Support for Vision Zero in Chula Vista

Dear Mayor, 

As a resident of Chula Vista, I urge the City Council to adopt the goal of Vision Zero. Vision Zero is the

goal of ending all traffic fatalities and serious injuries and I agree that zero is the only acceptable
number of traffic fatalities and serious injuries that we should strive towards in Chula Vista. 

Chula Vista residents should not have to risk their lives while travelling by foot, bicycle, or car in our City. 

It is critical to prioritize safety improvements in the areas of greatest need. Traffic collisions

disproportionately impact vulnerable communities, including people of color, low income families, 
seniors, and children. 

Safe streets benefit the community as well as business. Studies show that people who bike to businesses

cumulatively spend more per month than people who drive. Increases in walkability result in higher

property values for homeowners. 

Strategies for reducing greenhouse gas emissions are directly tied to the need for safe streets. In

California, transportation is the largest contributor of GHGs at 39 percent. Any attempt to reduce

emissions must include making neighborhoods more walkable, bikeable, and transit -accessible. 

A key component of successful Vision Zero program is support from elected leadership. That is why
urge the Mayor and City Council to support Vision Zero. 

Thank you, 


